
 

 

 

DATE:      May 8, 2019 

TO:  Board of Education 

FROM:  Frank Adams 

RE:  Food Services FY20 

Just A Dash Catering, LLC has provided food services to Pleasantdale School District for the past 

three years. The recommendation is to extend Just A Dash’s contract for FY20 with no increase in 

meal prices. The cost per meal inclusive of milk remains at $3.30 and the cost of a carton of milk 

remains at $0.30. 

 

 

Attachment: Just A Dash Proposal for FY20 

  


